
Sara Wilson - The Drip and Corner Gorges- they must be transferred 

  
Dear minister, having seen the magnificent Drip- which I call the Great Dripping Stone-I 
object strongly 
  to the MCC PPR Stage 2 plan. Have you been there? This area is of great tourism value, 
equalling, in my opinion, the wave rock of Western  Australia. 
I am calling for The Drip and Corner Gorges to be transferred into the Goulburn River 
National Park, to ensure the long term protection and appropriate management, not to 
mention legal public access to this regionally significant recreational, educational and 
cultural river corridor.  
Please consider-there is temporary gain in mining- permanent gain from protecting vital 
natural assets, & the habitat of flora and fauna.I appeal to your sense of community- the 
profits from mining mostly go offshore, leaving this country bereft of its most valuable 
assets, the land itself. 
Yours faithfully, R.Dallow-Smith 
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